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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

GOOD FRIDAY   Fri 7 April  WEEK 10 

EASTER MONDAY  Mon 10 April WEEK 11 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  Thurs 13 April WEEK 11 

LAST DAY TERM 1  Fri 14 April  WEEK 11 

Early Dismissal 2:15pm 

TERM 2 BEGINS  Mon 1 May  WEEK 1 

WEB: www.berrips.sa.edu.au 
EMAIL: DL.0532_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

It never ceases to amaze me at how quickly the weeks go 

by and now, Easter and the school holidays are just around 

the corner. 

Term 1 has been busy with classmates, students and 

teachers getting to know each other and building on 

friendships. As I walk through classrooms, I notice just how 

engaged the students are and chatting to them about their 

learning is always interesting. 

Our Meet and Greet afternoon earlier in the term, 

assemblies, buddies and Level 3 -4 Celebrations all bring 

our school community closer and something we all look 

forward to. 

We’ve had our students representing our school in a great 

manner at numerous SAPSASA events and achieving some 

awesome results. Swimming, Football and Athletics days all 

went well. 

Our recently held AGM saw the following new parents 

joining Governing Council: Renee Szabados, Lynn Schmidt, 

Frances Gogoll, Angela Rapisarda and Nontas Koutouzis. 

The following councillors are continuing: Sarah Plush 

(Chairperson), Jenny Loder (Treasurer), Kate Heppner, 

Narelle Schwartz, Brendan Bascomb, Lindsay Ward 

(Aboriginal Representative). I’d like to thank the following 

councillors for their past commitments and contributions: 

Jamie Milburn, Louise Waye, Tanya Roos. Our next 

Governing Council meeting will be held on Monday 22 May 

@ 6.30pm. Feel free to contact any councillors with any 

queries or to come along. 

The theme for Harmony Week in 2023 was all about 

recognising and celebrating our cultural diversity. There 

were so many highlights during this week and Berri Primary 

School is so fortunate to have students and families from 

different countries and cultural backgrounds coming 

together.  

Finally, week 9 sees parent/teacher interviews occurring. 

It’s a great time to hear all about how your child/ren are 

progressing. If you missed this opportunity or were unable 

to attend, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your 

child’s teacher to make another time or to book a phone 

interview. Having good communication between school and 

home is always important and goes a long way in 

supporting the children.   
 

Maria Rivera 

Whole School Performance Wednesday 



Dress up day 

Smoking Ceremony 

Paper Craft 





STEM in Room 6 

"Room 6 Reception students have been working on developing their building and problem solving skills through 
STEM projects this term. The projects range from building a lego bridge over a river to constructing and testing 
the strength of little pig houses made of straw, sticks and bricks. We have designed a zoo enclosure, a spiders 
web and this week will be planning to make our special Easter hats. It has been developing their ability to 
communicate ideas, work collaboratively and take risks.  
 
It is also part of the design technologies curriculum." 



SCHOOL PHOTO DAY  

Thursday 13 APRIL 
WEEK 11 

 

 Every student will receive an envelope 
with their name on it. 

 THIS MUST BE RETURNED (whether     
 ordering photos or not) 
 
 Spare envelopes are available from the 

front office 
 
 MSP Photography handle all payments - 

please include correct money in 
envelope if paying in cash. 

 Change is not available from the front 
office. Centrepay cannot be used. 

 
 All students need to be in school uniform 

on the day. 
 
 Return envelopes by 

 Thursday 6th April - WEEK 10 
 

Congratulations to all the Berri students who went and gave 

their all at the Riverland Track and Field Carnival held at 

Loxton High School oval. 

Berri finished 4th overall in the large schools category with 

some amazing results from these students in their age 

group:  

100m  3rd Maicey H 

200m  2nd Marlee S 

  3rd Maicey H 

800m  1st  Harry V 

  2nd Will S 

  4th Tia S 

1500m 1st Will S, Harry V 

  2nd Myka B 

  3rd Tia S, 4th Willow R 

Relay  1st Boys 11yrs, Girls 12yrs 

Discus  2nd Sami M, Jerrick B 

High Jump 1st  Myka B 

Shot Put 1st Will S 

  4th  Jerrick B 

 

Well done! More photos to come! 

 

RIVERLAND SAPSASA TRACK & FIELD CARNIVAL 





At the Berri Library 
Join us for Art and Science activities 
Focusing on Stem odd weeks throughout the 
term even weeks Art & Craft 
Thursdays – 2.45pm -3.45pm 
These sessions are FREE  
and are suitable for ages 
STEM 6-12 years 
Art & Craft 2-5 years 
 
 
 
 
 

At the Berri Library  
Come along and create a masterpiece 

Friday 10.00am 
During school terms only 

Open to all children between 2 – 4 years  

 

No bookings required. Children will require 
assistance of a parent or carer. 
During school terms only 
Contact the Berri Library for more information 
Kay Ave, Berri 
(08) 85952666 



To register, simply go to https://www.playhq.com/afl/
register/9b331c. 
 
Also, don’t forget that Auskick is FREE with the use of the 
$100 ORSR voucher (on the final payment screen, select 
‘I have a government voucher’. Enter your 10-digit Medi-
care card number + child’s ref. number. Select apply & 
your program cost will reset to $0!). 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fafl%2Fregister%2F9b331c&data=05%7C01%7CKatie.Bannear289%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdc09bbb677c84688f62208db1ec2d7c6%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638137594482536545%7
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fafl%2Fregister%2F9b331c&data=05%7C01%7CKatie.Bannear289%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Cdc09bbb677c84688f62208db1ec2d7c6%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638137594482536545%7


WHAT IS FOOTBALL IN SCHOOLS? 

Football in Schools is an introductory program for those new to the game of Football (Soccer). This program is 

designed to give primary aged children a great first experience of Soccer. The Soccer in Schools program is 

run once a week for an 8-week period, going for 1-hour duration. The program will develop basic Soccer skills 

in a safe and positive environment, with a strong emphasis on fun Soccer activities. Each participant will receive 

a drawstring bag, Soccer and shin guards. Soccer in Schools is supported by the Government of South Austral-

ia allowing us to use the Sports Voucher for this program, therefore making it a free program (if you use the 

voucher). 

Please let Berri Primary School know if your child is interested!  

When: Term 3 (TBA) 


